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Vote by mail is one of the best policies we have in Oregon, and it protects equitable 

access to voting. The policy ensures all Oregonians can participate in elections, 

regardless of physical ability or work schedules. Losing this policy would end an era 

of strong voter access in Oregon. We must uphold the policy and set an example for 

the country.  


